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          Randy training Mexico City Police Officers 

Dear Friend, 

  
 I was amazed as I sat on the stage with the Chief of the Mexico 

City Police Department and looked out at the 2,500 officers I would be 
training and sharing the gospel with. It was a miracle that God had 

made all of this possible.  

 Each day we had a different group of 2500 officers and I was 
able to preach the gospel to them. I only had two hours a day with 

them and I was by myself. Well not by myself, the Lord Jesus Christ was 
with me and I felt His presence and His power.  

 I saw over 2,000 officers respond to the gospel in 4 days and 
rejoice at the opportunity to share the gospel for the 3rd time with the 

Mexico City Police. Many came up to me and thanked me for sharing the 

gospel with them. We have now preached to 21,000 police officers in 
Mexico City this year. We still have about 60.000 to preach to. 

 The following week Jeff Sill joined me for our outreach. We 
ministered to the State Police of Mexico for the first time. We were in 

Toluca and had 2,460 officers in our four days with them. Again over a 

thousand officers responded to the gospel. Jeff and I were amazed and 
surprised by the response. They have invited us to come back this year. 

 Ana Laura  was held captive for years as a forced slave laborer 
in Mexico City. She was chained and beaten but escaped and was 

rescued by the police. We invited her to give her testimony. She had 
over 600 scars on her body but her life has been transformed by the 

power of Christ. The police sat in stunned amazement as she shared her 

testimony.   
 It is because of your prayers and giving that we have this kind 

of opportunity to preach the gospel to the police in Mexico. Thank you 
for partnering with us in this important ministry. 

 God bless you. 

 
      Randy Green 
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 Pray for our outreach in Mexico from October 3-10. 

 Pray for House on the Rock Church as they help us with 

follow up to the police in Mexico City.  

 Pray that God will raise up the team members we need to 

help us with these outreaches. 

 Pray for the finances we need to travel to Mexico and 

reach out to thousands of police officers. 

 Ask the Lord to continue to give us health and strength as 

we have more work to do than ever in this ministry. 

 We also are planning outreaches in Belize, Guatemala and 

Colombia this year. Pray that God will prepare the way and provide 

everything we need for these outreaches.  

  

              Jeff Training Mexico Police 

 

                Ana Laura shares her testimony 


